
   

Have a wonderful summer break, see you in September!  Friday 20th July 2018 

   
 

School Snippets  
www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk         

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk           Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Chappell 

   

 

         

 

 

 

Farewell Year 6! 

This week we bid farewell to our Year 

6’s.  They put on the Greatest Show 

for us at their Leavers Assembly 

yesterday, wowing us with their many 

talents – singing, dancing and 

playing instruments.  We wish them all 

good of luck at their new high 

schools.  

Particular mention goes to Ella who 

won the Rankin Award for 

Achievement for her hard work and 

excellent attitude during her whole 

school career at Hemingbrough.  

Well done also to Shannon who won 

the Sports Person of the Year Award 

for her fantastic commitment and 

success in her ice skating.  

 

    

 

 

 

 

      

Thank you to the parents who made it to the Class of Mum and Dad 

– hopefully it provided a useful insight into what we do in Year 6 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon Sep 3rd 

 Teacher Training Day 

Tues Sep 4th 

 First day back 

Fri Sep 7th  

 Moveable Maths Day 

 

 

House Charity Day 

The children have been taking part in activities to raise money for the following charities:  

Aire – Air Ambulance, Derwent – British Heart Foundation, Foss – Breathe Easy, Ouse – Red Cross. 

We will let you know the totals raised next term 
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